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NEWS 
RELEASE 
 
11 / 26 / 2023  

One Injured in Early Morning Bar 
Shooting 
 
Date/Time:   11/26/2023 @ 1:39 A.M. 
Location:     1515 Lee Trevino (99 Problems Bar & Grill) 
Victim:         Steven Hearn, 30 years of age, East El Paso Resident 
 
El Paso, Texas – On the early morning of Sunday, November 26, 2023, Officers 

responded to a Shooting at 1515 Lee Trevino at the 99 Problems Bar & Grill.  The 

responding Officers found that 30-year-old Steven Hearn was injured in the shooting.  

Hearn was taken to the hospital for treatment of injuries described as non-life-

threatening.  The El Paso Police Department’s Gang Unit responded to the scene to 

assist with the investigation.  

The preliminary investigation revealed that at 1:39 A.M., an argument ensued between 

individuals claiming to affiliation with two different gangs. The argument escalated into 

a physical fight.  During the fight, a suspect pulled out a firearm, and the victim 

attempted to disarm the suspect.  In that struggle, the victim was shot.  The incident 

erupted into various other fights, and additional shots were fired outside.  No other 

injuries were reported, and the investigation continues.  Anyone with information on 

this case may contact El Paso Police at (915)832-4400, or to remain anonymous and 

qualify for a cash reward can call Crime Stoppers of El Paso at 566-8477(TIPS). 
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